
 

 
Harbour Hospice’s Vintners’ Brunch Terms & Conditions  

By purchasing your ticket to Vintners’ Brunch ("the Event") you agree to all terms and conditions 
set out by the Event organiser, Harbour Hospice:  

1. The Event is organised and promoted by Harbour Hospice with the main purpose of raising 
funds for the organisation’s work. 
 

2. The Event is a community event and as such it is expected that entrants will conduct 
themselves in a manner that reflects well upon themselves, Harbour Hospice and the 
Event. It is expected that participants show respect towards all Event officials, volunteers, 
other participants, and members of the general public. Harbour Hospice reserves the right 
to withdraw an individual from the Event if, in their sole opinion or the opinion of the venue 
who holds the licence, the individual is not adhering to the terms and conditions or a 
reasonable request from Harbour Hospice, venue officials, or a Harbour Hospice 
representative. 
 

3. Participants must be aged 18 years or older.  
 

4. Should the Event be cancelled; participants will have the following options:  
a. If cancellation occurs prior to July 1, 2024, the ticket fee can either be fully refunded 

or donated to Harbour Hospice (making the donation eligible for a 33% tax credit 
for New Zealand resident taxpayers).  

b. If cancellation occurs on or after July 1, 2024, the ticket fee can be donated to 
Harbour Hospice (making the donation eligible for a 33% tax credit for New 
Zealand resident taxpayers) or partially refunded up to 85%. The remaining 15% of 
the ticket fee covers costs Harbour Hospice has incurred in relation to the Event. 
 

5. In the event of postponement, all tickets will be transferred to the new date, without the 
need for participants to do anything. If a participant cannot make the new date, they have 
the option to request a full refund, fully donate, or partially donate their ticket fee to 
Harbour Hospice and request a partial refund.  
 

6. Images, and video taken on the day of the Event may be used by Harbour Hospice in future 
promotions. If you do not want your image taken, please contact jodi.preston-
thomas@harbourhospice.org.nz  prior to the Event.  
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